
21/11/2019 

MR Neville IMHOFF 
506 / 15 WENTWORTH ST 
MANLY NSW 2095 
njdli@bigpond.net.au 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

This proposed development to provide a substantial increase in the capacity of the facility 
concerns me and I object to its being approved.
This will add significantly to the noise and other problems associated with large scale liquor 
licence facitities and will add nothing to the overall peace and enjoyment of the surrounding 
area by residents. It will no doubt however attract a large number of out of area visitors who will 
contribute to the abovementioned issues and associated problems

Sent: 21/11/2019 12:54:23 PM
Subject: Online Submission


